
Does the New Beneficial Ownership Reporting Apply To You?

A new non-tax reporting form requirement begins on January 1, 2024. The Beneficial Ownership  
Reporting (BOI) disclosure affects millions of entities. Find out if it could apply to your business.

There are other less common exemptions related to 
investments, securities, broker dealers, and the Securities 
Exchange Act. It’s always best to check with your tax 
advisor to be sure you’re following the compliance rules 
that are accurate for your business.

Navigating the rules for the BOI reporting disclosure can be 
complex. To find out if your business is required to file, get in 
touch with us today.

Existing entities have one year to file beginning on January 
1, 2024. New reporting entities created after that date – and 
any reporting entity that has a change in beneficial owner-
ship – will have 90 days to file. Failure to comply can result in 
substantial fines and penalties.

Is the business an LLC, LLP, LP, business trust, corporation, or did you file a document with a 
secretary of state or similar office to establish the business?

NOYES

Possibly. Let’s check some 
common exemptions.

Most trusts, tax-exempt entities, and governmental authorities and all banks, 
credit unions, depository institutions, insurance companies or providers, 

accounting firms, and public utilities are exempt from BOI reporting.

Does the business have more than 20 full-time 
employees in the U.S. and previous year gross 

receipts or sales of $5 million or more?

If the business existed prior to January 1, 2020, did it send or receive 
more than $1,000 in funds in the preceding 12 month period?

These are defined as “large 
operating companies” and are 
exempt from BOI reporting.

YES NO

Qualifying exempt large operating 
companies must have a physical 

operating presence within the U.S. 
and reported more than $5 million on 
Forms 1120 or 1065, excluding gross 

receipts or sales from outside the U.S.

Inactive companies may be exempt. 
They must not have experienced a change in 

ownership in the previous 12 months and 
cannot be owned (wholly or in part) by a 
foreign person or hold other ownership 

interests in any corporation, LLC, or
 similar entity.

Your entity is likely subject 
to BOI reporting.

YES NO

Your entity may be exempt from 
BOI reporting.

Your entity may be exempt 
from BOI reporting.
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For more information about BOI reporting under 
FinCEN and the Corporate Transparency Act, contact:


